
From: Maria Rosales <Maria.Rosales@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Friday, June 23, 2023 10:43 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Carrie Ryan <Carrie.Ryan@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: RE: Lodging cost [ACI-NA Board Meeting - Carlsbad, CA June 18-21, 2023] 

 
 
Steve, 
 
Commissioner Rhee returned on the night of Wednesday, June 21, 2023, from her trip to 
Carlsbad, CA where she attended the ACI-NA board meeting in her official capacity as chair of 
the Policy Council. ACI-NA covered all lodging costs. 
 
Please let me know if you need more information. 
 
Thank you, 
Maria J. Rosales 
Policy Analyst 
Office of the Commissioner 
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